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Christmas Celebrations (continued) 
 
‘The Christmas Play was amazing. I was a servant and I saw my nan. It was about a baby 

and his name was Jesus and he was the Son of God.’ – Shaquoia (1H) 
 

‘I loved singing in the play. Also, I enjoyed doing the actions for the songs.’ – Alfie (2H) 
 

‘Last Thursday, Years 5 and 6 did their Carol Concert and it was amazing! There were 
lots of parents watching us, but it was fine. All of the acts were great and the jokes 

were hilarious. It was a fun evening and I would do it again.’ – Miya (5B) 
 

‘On Thursday last week, Years 5 and 6 performed an amazing Carol Concert. There were 
dances, jokes, poems and singing……a lot of singing! I think the adults enjoyed it, I 

certainly did……I LOVED it!’ – Charles (6C) 
 

A Message from the Governing Body 
 

‘On behalf of the Governing Body, I’d like to wish all the children, parents and staff a 
wonderful festive break. We look forward to seeing you all back for continued success in 

2018. Wishing you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!’ 
– Dharmesh Rajput (Chair of Governors) 

 

Parent Governor Vacancy 
  
We currently have a vacancy for a Parent Governor; ideally, we are looking for someone 
with experience of ‘finance’ and ‘health and safety’. More details will follow in January. 
 

Odd Socks!! 
 
When children return to school on Tuesday 9th January, can they please wear odd 

socks!?!?!?! 



CK – Singing at Aldi 
 
‘On Friday, CK’s went to Aldi to do some carol singing. We sang popular Christmas songs, 
such as ‘Jingle Bells’. We got to use some instruments too, such as tambourines and bells. 

Also, someone put a £5 note in the bucket…YAY! We also sang an extra song for Mr 
Simner because it was his birthday!’ – Miya and Neah (5B) 

 
‘We went to Aldi and we sang some lovely songs like: ‘Rudolf the Red Nosed Reindeer’, 

‘Twelve Days of Christmas’, ‘Away in a Manger’ and many more. We raised £90.00 and we 
had great fun. I loved singing the carols and I hope that everyone else did.’ – Kai (4M) 

 

Year 2 – Puppet Making 
 

‘I really liked making puppets with my mum, it was fun. My favourite part was sewing and 
I can’t wait to perform the puppet show.’ – George (2T) 

 
‘I made a puppet with my dad and I enjoyed it a lot. We used lots of stuff like fabric, 

wool and a needle and thread. My puppet was Little Red Riding Hood’s Mother. I loved it 
so much.’ – Mahnoor (2H) 

 
A BIG thank you to all the family members who came in to work with our Year 2 

children, they loved it! 
 

School Fund 
 
This week £38.00 was collected in School Fund. May I take this opportunity to thank all 
the parents who have paid, some of whom have paid for the whole half term, as this 
means we can buy those ‘extra’ things for the children. 
 
 

Children return to school on Tuesday 9th 
January. Happy Christmas and have a great 

New Year! 
 

 
W.Simner 
 
(Head Teacher) 

 
 

 
  


